STATE OF WEST VIRGINIA ROBERT W. FERGUSON, JR.

JOE MANCHIN I DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION T W. FERGUSC
GOVERNOR PURCHASING DIVISION
20192 WASHINGTON STREET, EAST DAVID TINCHER
P.O. BOX 50130 DIRECTOR

CHARLESTON, WEST VIRGINIA 25305-0130

Date: September 13, 2007

EOLI: DEP14126
Project: Expression of Interest: Engineering Services for
Pendleton Creek Strip in Tucker Co., WV

The responses for this Expression of Interest are too large to
scan and post online. To view these responses in their
entirety, please contact the buyer, Chuck Bowman at
304.558.2157 or via email at cbowman@wvadmin.gov to set
up an appointment.

Thank you for your interest in this project.

Sincerely,

L, L buiman

Chuck Bowman

Senior Buyer

File 23 ,
West Virginia Purchasing Division

Twelve (12) respondent letters of transmission for this EOI follow.
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TERRADCON CORPORATION
PO.Box 519

September 13, 2007 Nifro, WV 25143
Tel: {304) 755-8291
Fax: (304) 755-2638
www.terradon.com

Mr. Chuck Bowman, Buyer
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

2019 Washington Street, East
Charleston WV 25305-0130

Re:  Expression of Interest
Pendleton Creek Strip Project(DEP14126)

Dear Mr. Bowman:

TERRADON is pleased to submit this Expression of Interest to provide professional
engineering services to the WV Department of Environmental Protection, Office of Abandoned
Mine Lands and Reclamation (WVDEP/AML) for the Pendleton Creek Strip project.

TERRADON is currently working at Tucker County Land Fill for an expansion project.
We are very familiar with the Pendleton Creek Strip area. We have an extensive data base on the
mine workings, including mine maps; surface mine methods employed, local geology and
geologic features, hydrology and ground water information both within the mine and ground
water flow below the mine. We have gained a great deal of general knowledge of this area.

TERRADON routinely provides the required services to WVDEP/AML throughout the
state. We have the technical, managerial and financial resources to provide these services at a
cost favorable to WVDEP/AML.

We look forward to an opportunity to interview for this project. Should you have any
questions regarding the submittal or TERRADON, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Steven T. Engelhardt
Director of Personnel




